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Christmas Cards 
We recently designed our own 
Christmas cards. After design
sent the cards to a company for 
printing. They sold in packs of 10 for 
€10. We raised €380 for the school.
(Eva) 
 
Christmas Jumpers 
On December the 9th 
we wore Christmas 
jumpers.We were so 
good we got to 
wearthem for the 
rest of the week. We 
raised €110 for Crumlin Children’s 
Hospital by wearing our jumpers
(Conor& Ryan) 
 
Post Office 
The kids in the junior room did a 
role-play on post office. They 
wrapped parcels and sent letters so 
it looked like a real post office.
(Gabriel)
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Imeall Boirne Food Appeal
We brought in non-perishable
and Fr. Pat & Fr. Damien will give 
them to families that may not have 
enough money to buy food this 
Christmas in Imeall Boirne Parishes. 
(Joseph) 
 
Wreaths 
This year we made wreaths 
Barry. We brought in take
pots, plants and decorations so we 
could make them. (Róisín) 

 
Christmas Concert 
This year we couldn’t have our 
normal concert so we recorded clips 
and put them together for everyone 
to enjoy. The Junior room 
performed a dance, played the bells 
and sang songs. The Senior room 
sang, played “The First Noel” and 
“Lullaby by Brahms” on the bells and 
recited poetry by the ‘fire’. We had 
great fun preparing and we brought 
home goodie bags to our families on 
Friday the 11th of Dec. and watched 
the concert with them. (Eimear)
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Oreo Truffles Recipe 
We made truffles for all the 
families to enjoy with our concert. 
Here’s the recipe: 
 200g of oreo cookies 
 100g of cream cheese 
 Vanilla 
 White chocolate 
Mix smashed Oreos, cream c
and vanilla in a bowl and roll into 
balls. Once chilled, dip in white 
chocolate and decorate as you like. 
(Isla) 

Christmas Jokes 
What do you get when you cross a 
vampire with a snowman? 

Frostbite
What do snowmen eat for lunch?
   Icebergers
What do you call a Santa that 
delivers cats? 
   Santa Paws
Who hides in a bakery at Christmas?
   Mince Spy
    (Kathellyn)
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Slán le Martina 
Tomorrow we bid farewell to 
Martina, as she will return to her 
family and friends in Spain. She has 
made many friends in Boston NS and 
has been a great student. We will 
miss her! 
 
Christmas Holidays 
On the 22nd of Dec. at 12 noon 
will get our Christmas break and will 
return on the 6th of Jan. 2021
 
Go Raibh Maith Agaibh! 
I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank the school community. Ms. 
Lee and Ms. O’ Callaghan are 
fantastic teachers whose dedication 
and hard work knows no bounds. 
Thank you Rena keeping the place 
spick and span and hygienically clean.
Loretta and Edel for their wonderful 
secretarial skills and more. To every 
parent for your faith in us and the 
support you all provide. All our 
wonderful, fun, talented, amazing 
pupils thank you most of all. This has 
been a strange year and everyone 
has rowed in to make sure it doesn’t 
stop us achieving great things. 
I hope you all get the gifts you’re 
hoping for and have a wonderful 
Christmas break and I look forward 
to creating more memories with you 
in 2021. 
Nollaig Shona! 
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